
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER 2024       
 

Greetings from Heworth Parish Council.  If you would like to know more about what we do, please visit 
website: www.heworthwithout.org.uk and Facebook.com/heworth.without.parish.council  

 

For feedback, comments or suggestions please email our clerk Gayle: clerk.hwpc@gmail.com or by post to  
1 Allington Drive, Appletree Village, Heworth, York, YO310NL. Telephone: 07422 961495 
 
Spring Garden Competition Winners!   
 
Thank you to all who took part and congratulations to our winners.  We hope you enjoy your Garden Centre 
vouchers.  Winners were judged by Cllr. Kim and our Parish Clerk Gayle - for more details about this and 
our Summer Garden competition - to be judged on 15th July 2024 please visit our website/Facebook. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
"Please pass on our thanks for your support for this event to everyone.  It was lovely to see a mix of young 
and old.  The free cafe with many baked goods by church family went down a treat."   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best Wildlife Garden: 
Mr Peter Goldthorpe 

Best Wall Display:   

Mr Ken Brown 

Best Door Display: 
Mrs Christine and  
Mr Howard Marshall 

 

 

 
   

 

D - Day 80 Years Anniversary 6th June 2024 

Thank you to Christ Church for hosting the 80th Anniversary of D - 
Day. This community event was to commemorate one of the most 
momentous achievements in living memory.  You may have heard 
the Church Bell ring out at 6.30pm along with church and town bells 
across the nation. 
 
Thanks to everyone who helped mark the occasion with special 
thanks to our own Councillors: David, Angela, Mel and Andrew. 
 

Best Garden: 
Mr Stephen Bottrill 
 

http://www.heworthwithout.org.uk/
mailto:hwpc@gmail.com


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt and Trail 29th March 2024  
 
As always, we are very grateful to SPAR who very generously provided £400 worth of Easter eggs!  The 
event was a huge success.  Just a reminder to Parents/Guardians for our events to run smoothly please help 
us to keep the hall tidy and do not leave small children unattended - Thank you 
 
Events Coming Up! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HWPC will be marking the Yorkshire Day by decorating Stray Road Park with Yorkshire Rose Bunting and 
inviting you to a 'Picnic in the Park' - Please do take pictures and send them to us for a chance to appear in our 
next Newsletter!  - N.B Please be aware we will not be providing refreshments or toilet facilities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2nd November 2024 - Autumn Lantern making and Trail - please check the website for further details. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HWPC meets on the third Monday of each month at the Heworth Without Community Centre, 38 Applecroft 
Road, York YO31 0HG. If you have a matter you would like the Council to consider or would like to see 
what we are doing please join us at 7pm. We look forward to seeing you. 
 

 

 

Can you help provide a temporary Safe Haven? 
 
Do you have a spare bedroom in your house and could you make a 
difference to someone in need? 
 
Safe Havens (IDAS) are looking for volunteers to help provide short term 
accommodation to support individuals and families who have been 
subjected to domestic or sexual violence.  
 
For further information please contact: www.idas.org.uk or email: 
karen.ward@idas.org.uk 

Yorkshire Event 1st August 2024  
 

This year Yorkshire Day will be held in York!  There 
will be a street parade of all Yorkshire’s Mayors, in 
their robes and chains of office, together with their 
attendants, other civic leaders, VIPs and members of 
the Society, followed by a special thanks-giving 
service in York Minster.  For more information please 
visit: https://theyorkshiresociety.org 
 
Please support our local Yorkshire businesses 
and farmers and shop local, for more 
information: www.produceandprovide.co.uk 
  

Nationwide Spring Litter Picking 2024  
 
Mr & Mrs Cook along with our Councillors: Melanie, Kim and Andy took 
part on a cold and wet March morning.  They found lots of bottles along the 
end of Bad Bargain Lane but the rest of our ward was relatively tidy - so a 
big thanks to everyone for taking care in our community. 

 

 

 

Ignite your Summer Holiday with Multi-Sports 

Friday 2nd, 9th, 16th and 23rd August 2024.  Booking is only £1.00 and 

includes a bottle of water- N.B if QR codes are not your thing please get in 

touch with our clerk via email/telephone. 


